
CITY OF SEDRO-WOOLLEY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sedro-Woolley City Council will hold a public 

hearing at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, February 27, 2019 at City Hall Council Chambers, 

325 Metcalf, to consider an Ordinance establishing a utility connection fee pursuant to 

RCW 35.92.025 for real property benefited by a sanitary sewer main on West Bennett, 

West Nelson, Batey, Robinson and Borseth Streets.  

 

Citizens are encouraged to attend this hearing or submit comments in writing to Mark 

Freiberger, Public Works Director, 325 Metcalf Street, Sedro-Woolley, WA  98284. 

 

Published in the Skagit Valley Herald on February 25, 2019. 

 

 

Christine Salseina 

Deputy Clerk 


